
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 03:45:21 PM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 3:42 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Tim Yoder at timmyoutside@live.com
Phone: 2083404441
Address: 2700 North 30th Street
City: Boise
State: Idaho

Comment:
Please do NOT approve a drilling permit by Snake River Oil and Gas for the Barlow #2-14
well. This proposed well is to be drilled on the banks of the Payette River and in the
floodplain. This well is also just upstream from Fruitland's water intake, presenting a grave
potential danger to the city's water supply. The risks this well presents far outweigh any
possible gain the State might realize. Please do not permit this well.
Thank you,
Tim Yoder
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